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11th September 2024 

 

Teddy Bears’ Picnic – 13th September 

 

Dear Families 

 

As part of our Old Toys topic, Choughs are having a teddy bears’ picnic at the field 

on Friday 13th September. 

We will be spending part of the morning on the Heamoor School field. The children will 

be inviting a favourite (small) teddy to join them on this day. Please could the children 

bring coats and water-bottles and be wearing appropriate footwear for playing on 

the grass. 

We would be grateful if you could provide a healthy contribution to the picnic (fruit, 

sandwiches etc.) to be shared as an alternative to a snack on this day. Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jessica Ferguson 


